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DOUBLE, DOUBLE, TOYS IN TROUBLE 

ABC CONJURES UP TWO ‘THE WONDERFUL WORLD OF DISNEY’ TITLES  

JUST IN TIME FOR HALLOWEEN 

  

‘Toy Story OF TERROR!’ and ‘Toy Story 4’ To Air  

Thursday, Oct. 28, Beginning at 8 p.m. on ABC 

  

ABC is bringing back “The Wonderful World of Disney” for a frighteningly fun night in October. The 

network will air a special presentation of Halloween favorite “Toy Story OF TERROR!” (8:00-8:30 p.m. 

EDT), followed by the broadcast premiere of “Toy Story 4” (8:30-10:30 p.m. EDT), THURSDAY, OCT. 

28. Both films are also available to stream on Disney+.  

 

Presenting these iconic films on ABC is one of many ways The Walt Disney Company is bringing the 

magic of Disney into homes right now. At DisneyMagicMoments.com, fans and families can find more 

entertaining stories, videos and activities from Disney, Pixar, Star Wars, Marvel and National 

Geographic that inspire imagination and discovery. 

  

“Toy Story OF TERROR!” – Thursday, Oct. 28 (8:00-8:30 p.m. EDT) 

What starts out as a fun road trip for the “Toy Story” gang takes an unexpected turn for the worse 

when the trip detours to a roadside motel. After one of the toys goes missing, the others find 

themselves caught up in a mysterious sequence of events that must be solved before they all suffer 

the same fate in this “Toy Story OF TERROR!” (Rebroadcast. OAD: 10/16/13) 

 

“Toy Story 4” – Thursday, Oct. 28 (8:30-10:30 p.m. EDT) 

When Woody, Buzz and the gang join Bonnie on a road trip with her new craft-project-turned-toy, 

Forky, the innocent little spork’s hilarious antics launch Woody on a wild quest filled with unexpected 

new character – and one long-lost friend!  
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